

Weekly Newsletter September 4, 2020

Dear Parents,

It was so great seeing so many parents at our day long back to school event. For those of you who missed it, please make sure and ask for the handout. It contains our updated COVID procedures, our meal calendar, and school calendar. Parents are asked to keep that calendar handy so that you will know when events take place, when fees are due, and when we are closed.

Thank you for your help at drop off and pick up as now we are asking parents to help us with the shoes. The other big changes are with regard to our birthday and sick policy. For birthdays, we can no longer allow parents to send in goodie bags or birthday snacks. We do not want to risk bringing in anything from outside the school. With regard to health and safety, please remember if children have a cold or discharge of any kind we cannot accept them in school. We understand parents need to work, but we must be do everything we can to keep our school healthy.

In looking around the school, it seems that all of our kids are adjusting well to their new classes. Please remember that it is important to read the teachers's weekly letter below. Click on the link to see it. We will be closed on Monday in observance of Labor Day. Please stay safe and have a great weekend with your family.

PLEASE CLICK ON THE LINKS BELOW TO READ THE CLASS

LETTER FOR YOUR CHILD'S CLASS.

Red Door Yellow Door Rainbow

Blue Door VPK: Brown, Purple, Orange
Gold Kindergarten
Silver First Grade

Beth Rosenthal Davis, Ed.S, NBCT Director

Follow Us On Facebook & Instagram

https://www.facebook.com/kidsforkidsacademy/
https://www.instagram.com/kidsforkidsacademy/